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Dec 15, 2015 – January 10, 2016 
 

Dear Co-labors and Friends, 
  
Greetings from Sicily in Jesus name!!  We trust that each of you had a wonderful 
Christmas and began the New Years with many blessings received from the Lord 
over the holidays. It  was a real blessing to have passed Christmas and New 
Years with our dear Church Family. 
 
We began the New Years with families saying that they wanted to be good 
witnesses for the Lord and praying that this year with the help of the Lord we 
wil l  see the Church grow even more than last year. We saw 5 precious souls 
saved last year and 3 baptized.  Help us by praying that the Lord wil l  truly bless 
the work here in Mazara del Vallo greatly in 2016. 
 

     
 

                                                                                                       
 

 
 
 

	
	

	

January 6th Missionary Joshua Leib and family and a 
number of the dear folk from the Baptist Church in 
Palermo came over to be in our Wednesday night 
service.  They sang for us and gave testimonies of the 
ministry and after the evening message was preached 
we shared a t ime of fel lowship before they returned 
to Palermo.  They were truly a blessing and looking 
forward to doing this again soon. 
 

 
	

Jan 20th we had a wonderful t ime in the Church 
celebrating the 50th Wedding Anniversary of 
Andrea and Angela Apollo .They are a real 
blessing to the ministry of the Church these past 5 
years. Bro. Andrea has lost about 90% of his 
sight,  but sti l l  sings specials in the services and 
is a real blessing. 



Prayer Request: 
1. Feb 8th Angela Apollo wil l  have more tests run on her Gall  Bladder which 

most l ikely be having surgery later on in this year.  Andrea wil l  have more 
exams about his eye sight to decide if  surgery wil l  help him to improve his 
eye sight.   They need our prayers. 

2. Bro. Nuccio has an appointment with the doctors concerning whether he is 
qualif ied to receive an increase for his disabil ity check.  

3. Please pray for the salvation of Pina and Pino Siracusa daughter and 
husband. 

4. The health and salvation of Vito De Simone.  
 

Our daughter,  Joni,  wil l  be undergoing surgery March 4 th,  and we have prayed 
and the Lord has given us peace for Linda to return to the States to be there 
with Joni during the surgery and to help during her recovery as she wil l  require 
therapy and wil l  not able to drive. Linda wil l  depart Feb 29th and return March 
31st.   I f  you would l ike to call  Linda while she is in the States she can be 
reached at this phone number (864) 561-4734  
 
We want to thank each of you that sent Christmas cards, phone calls,  special 
Christmas gifts during the holiday.  We are so thankful for dear friends and 
Churches that love and pray for the ministry here on the island of Sicily.   God 
bless and looking forward to seeing what the Lord has in store for this year!! 
 
In Christ,  
Bro. Randall  and Sis. Linda 

 
 
 


